
 

From: Robertha Grappy   

Sent: Saturday, August 10, 2024 11:39 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application for Minor Variance. Number A-2024-0261 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

We are referring to the above application for Minor Variance to which we have received a notice as 

we are within 60 meters of the subject property.  

 

Name:       Cecil Grappy, Robertha Grappy 

Address:    33 Skegby Road, Brampton, Ontario, L6V 2T8 

 

Please be advised that we do not have an issue with the permission requested by the said parties. 

Should we be needed for any additional questions or concerns we can be contacted at the 

aforementioned address, and or email. 

 

You have our permission to post our correspondence on the agenda of your meeting scheduled for 

Tuesday August 20, 2024. 

 

Signed: 

Cecil & Robertha Grappy 

33 Skegby Road, Brampton. 

 


